
 

 

 

10th January 2022 

Circus Starr Tickets 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We have kindly been donated 100 free tickets to the Circus Star circus, these tickets have been paid for by 

local community businesses. The show is on Thursday 26th January 2022 at 4.45pm and is at Life Church in 

Burnley. 

If you are interested in attending the show, please complete the slip below indicating how many tickets you 

would like by Friday 13th January. (Please note that every person who wishes to attend, requires a ticket) 

The tickets will be delegated on a first come, first served basis but if there is a large number of requests we 

may have to limit the number of tickets we can provide. 

Yours sincerely 

 

C Endersby 

Assistant Headteacher 

               

Circus Starr Tickets (Return to C Endersby by Friday 13th January) 

 

Student name 
 
 

Class  

Number of tickets requested  

Signed  
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